
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Aaron K Thomas (athomas@metconus.com) <athomas@metconus.com>
CC: Emily.Farr@llr.sc.gov <Emily.Farr@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 8/23/2016 11:39:28 AM
Subject: new position

Aaron,
 
I hope you are doing well! I wanted to pass on my new contact information. I was asked to serve as the Governor’s 
Chief Legal Counsel  and have moved to her office.  I have copied the new LLR Director, Director Emily Farr.  Director 
Farr is also passionate about education and the voluntary services at OSHA, so if you need anything in the future 
please reach out to her.
 
I saw the write-up posted on Metcon’s website, and I wanted to say thank you for sharing the information! I was 
reading about Metcon online, and I am not sure if I shared before, but I was born in Lumberton, NC.   So glad to see 
such a successful company coming out of the area.
 
Take care,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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